
Families, 

 Here we are in the last month of school! It has been 

a fabulous year making friends and learning new things.  

We have all grown in so many ways. I am grateful for 

each one of you and am thankful that you were all a 

part of this school year! To the students who aren’t 

returning, I wish you the best of luck on your new journey. 

You will be missed!  

 Our science focus this month is the flower. We will 

discuss the different types of flowers and learn the name 

of each part. In geography, we will study the solar system 

and outer space. We will explore each planet and 

discover what makes it unique.  

  The school year will conclude with Kindergarten 

Graduation. Our graduation ceremony will be held here, 

at Montessori Academy, on May 24th, at 10:00 a.m. 

(more details to follow). We will watch our Room 1 

graduates Chloe, Cormac, Calvin and Liam give their 

speeches and collect their diplomas. Congratulations to 

our 2024 Kindergarten Graduates. You did it!  

 

Summer Birthdays: 
 
June 12th: Madden (5) 
June 14th: Cormac (6) 
June 25th: Piper (5) 
July 5th: Eivan (6) 

 
 
July 15th: Luca (6) 
August 18th: Chloe (6) 
August 19th: Madison (5) 
August 21st: Ila (4) 

All School Bulletin 

 

 

Friday, May 17th 

Spirit Day-Wear Denim 

 

Friday, May 24th 

Kindergarten 
Graduation 10:00am 

 

Monday, May 27th 

No School - Memorial 
Day  

 

Wednesday, May 29th 

Last Day of School  

Early Release 12:30pm  


